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KVVAK Young Scholars’ Symposium in Asian Art
(Amsterdam, 14 Jun 25)

Rijksmuseum, Amsterdam, Feb 1-Mar 13, 2025
Deadline: Mar 16, 2025

Rosalien van der Poel, Universiteit Leiden

The Royal Society of Asian Art in the Netherlands (Koninklijke Vereniging van Vrienden der Azi-
atische Kunst, KVVAK) is pleased to announce the Young Scholars’ Symposium in Asian Art:
Asian Art and Material Culture: New Ways of Seeing.

The symposium is now open for abstract submissions from BA and MA students, PhD candi-
dates, and early career researchers in the fields of art history, material culture history, archaeolo-
gy, environmental art history, architecture, anthropology, contemporary art and design. Proposals
for research papers (max. 20 min) on any aspect of Asian art and the art and material culture of
exchange between Asia and Europe are welcome. The symposium will be held at the Rijksmuse-
um Amsterdam, the home of the KVVAK's collection.

Application.

Applications should include:

- an abstract of 300 words.

- note for which format you wish to apply (research paper or focus paper).

-a CV and a short biography (150 words).

- joining the pre-event on 13 June at the Wereldmuseum Rotterdam, yes or no.

Please send your application materials to secretariaat@kvvak.nl under the subject of: 2025 appli-
cation Young Scholars Symposium.

Important dates.

Application deadline: 16 March.
Acceptance notification: 31 March.

Full paper submission deadline: 1 June.

Pre-event.

For the selected speakers, the KVVAK will organize an optional pre-event on 13 June from
14.00-17.00 hrs. At the Wereldmuseum Rotterdam. At this event we will take you on a tour
through the collection of Asian art and we visit the exhibition Made in China, introduced by Willemi-
jn van Noord, curator China of the Wereldmuseum.

Organization.
Anne Gerritsen, Chair of Asian Art, Universiteit Leiden.
Royal Society of Asian Art in the Netherlands (KVVAK).
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Ikigai (KVVAK young professionals’ network).
Rijksmuseum.
National Museum of World Cultures.

More information & Contact: Rosalien van der Poel and Denise Campbell (KVVAK).
secretariaat@kvvak.nl.

We look forward expectantly to (your) submissions!

With kind regards,

On behalf of the organizing team,

Denise Campbell and Rosalien van der Poel
KVVAK

https://www.kvvak.nl/en/agenda/2025/call-for-papers-young-scholars-symposium-in-asian-art-20
25-asian-art-and-material-culture-new-ways-of-seeing/

Reference:
CFP: KVVAK Young Scholars’ Symposium in Asian Art (Amsterdam, 14 Jun 25). In: ArtHist.net, Jan 28,
2025 (accessed Jan 31, 2025), <https://arthist.net/archive/43818>.
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